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5th March 2024 

 
 

Red Nose Day for Comic Relief 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

This year, Red Nose Day will take place on Friday 15th March 2024. Red Nose Day is 

a day celebrated for the UK charity ‘Comic Relief’ that has raised over £1.5 billion 
over the last 37 years. 
 
This year, Horn Park Primary School are going to be joining thousands of young 
people up and down the country in fundraising as a school. 
 
On Friday 15th March, School Council will be fundraising in school and for a small 

donation of £1, children are invited to come to school dressed in as much red as 

possible. This could be anything from red t-shirts, wigs, red noses to red fancy dress! 
We are also encouraging children to not only wear as much red as possible but to 
also have ‘crazy hair’ for the day. 
 
School council would also like to raise some additional funds for Comic Relief by 
holding a bake sale after school in the playground on this day. If you can bake / 

donate some cakes, please drop them to the office on the Friday morning. 
 
We thank you for your ongoing support and look forward to a great day of 
fundraising in school. 
 
If you have any questions about the upcoming Red Nose Day, then please feel free 
to let me know or speak to a member of the leadership team. 

 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
Miss Hughes 
KS2 Teacher 
School Council Lead 

 
 


